

Lane Green First School

Headteacher: Mr Tom Wright



School Website: www.lanegreen.staffs.sch.uk



Dear Parents/Carers,

Christmas Dinner

Our Christmas Dinner day at Lane Green will be on Tuesday December 19th! If your child would like a Christmas dinner on this day, we kindly ask that you complete this order form. A copy of this letter will be on the Lane Green Website and a copy will be emailed out to you so you can click the link provided.

https://forms.office.com/e/wg0qFwCtcu

Please make sure you have **completed the form by Tuesday 12th December** at the latest so our kitchen can order the appropriate amount of food. Anyone who does not fill out this form will unfortunately not be able to have a Christmas Dinner.

There will be a choice of Traditional Turkey Dinner or a vegetarian option of a Quorn Roast. Puddings will be Ice Cream or Gingerbread Trees – these can be chosen on the day.

If you have any questions, please call the office.

Many thanks

. Wright

Mr Wright